
 
 

 

 
19th May 2023 

 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 
Yr12 Maths and Computing Trip – Bletchley Park 

Friday 14th July 2023 

 
 

As part of the Maths and Computer Science programmes of study, we are delighted 
to be able to offer students an opportunity to visit the Bletchley Park on Friday 14th 
July. We will complete two curriculum related activities while at Bletchley, supporting 

work covered in the Maths and Computer Science courses. 
 

Travel to and from Bletchley Park will be by coach.  
We will leave school at approximately 8.00am and return around 4.00pm. 
 

The cost for the trip is £32.00. This includes coach travel and entrance to Bletchley 
Park.   

 
In order to secure a place on the trip, payment and/or consent will be online via the 
Scopay app or website. Please make sure the consent box is ticked. If your child is 

in receipt of the bursary or you are applying for financial assistance, please also go 
online, tick the online consent box and in the comments box, explain that your child 

is in receipt of the bursary or that you are applying for financial assistance and a 
finance assistance form will be emailed to you. 
 

The deadline for payments is Monday 12th June 2023.  
 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr N. Opong (Head of Computing) & Mrs S. Pockson (Maths) 


